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Elwood Staffing acquires Beacon Staffing 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

June 7, 2012 (Columbus, Ind.) – Elwood Staffing is pleased to announce its recent 
acquisition of Beacon Staffing of Grand Rapids, Holland, and St. Joseph, Michigan.  
Together, the two entities represent more than 65 offices in eleven states throughout 
the nation, employ over 350 corporate staff, and annually place more than 45,000 
temporary associates.    

“Elwood and Beacon share many of the same values,” says Chief Executive Officer, 
Mark Elwood. “We believe this partnership will enhance the employment experience for 
both our clients and our associates, and we are excited to strengthen our existing 
branch network in Michigan.” 

Elwood Staffing is based in Columbus, Indiana.  Recently, Staffing Industry Analysts 
recognized Elwood Staffing as the 19th largest light-industrial and 57th largest overall 
staffing firm in the United States.  The company was also recognized as the largest 
staffing firm in Alabama and the 2nd largest firm operating in Indianapolis, IN.  The 
company finished 2011 with total sales just under $280 million.    

For more information about Elwood Staffing, please visit www.elwoodstaffing.com.  
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Jenna Hladik 
Marketing and Communications 

Ph.: (812) 372-6200 x-1245 
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